Dear church members of Bolwarra
It’s Safari your former church member.

| trust that you are all well. We are well here too on Gede farm which is our home here
on the eastern coast of Kenya.

My family is well and Leo my son is growing fast and practising his English as well.

| just want to take this special time to thank each and every one of you for your time and
effort in different activities you all participated in to raise a such a large significant
amount of money for us.

Thank you all once again for your generosity it’s very overwhelming.

Hope we get the chance to visit you one day with my family in the near future.

Be blessed and may you all live forever.

Kindest regards

Safari and family



